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NEWSLETTER
6th December 2019 




Old Toys Please!!! 

We need your help! We plan on having a toy stall at our Christmas markets but need more toys to sell. If you can donate any old/unwanted toys we’d be very grateful. We will need them in school by Wednesday 10th December. 


Christmas Jumper Day! 

Friday 13th December is Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day in school. If you can please send your child into school wearing their school uniform but a Christmas jumper instead of a school jumper.
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Christmas Productions

We are all very excited to perform our productions next week for you all in EYFS & KS1.
We have tried our best to accommodate everyone’s ticket requests. Thank you for being so understanding.  All productions will take place in the school hall. 
Nursery Production
Tuesday 10th December 10.00am (doors open 09.30am)
Reception Production 
Wednesday 11th December 10.00am (doors open 09.30am) 

Key Stage One Production 
Tuesday 10th December 1.30pm (doors open at 1.15pm) 
 
Thursday 12th December 10.00am (doors open at 09.30am) 

See you there! 
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Come along to our Christmas markets on Thursday 12th December 3.00pm!  

We will have food, drinks, Christmas treats, face painting, Santa’s grotto and much more. 









 

 [image: Image result for CHRISTMAS PLAY CLIP ART"]Christmas Carol Service  
Come along to our KS2 Christmas Carol service. Our wonderful KS2 children will be singing away in church at 1.30pm on Tuesday 17th December. 







“Ding dong merrily on high! In heaven bells are ringing!”

Our choir are very busy at the moment. Check out our school Twitter to keep up with their many festive events. The choir will be singing at various care homes in the local area and joining other Salford schools at choir events.

You might want watch the choir at Little Hulton Christmas Markets on Tuesday 18th December (morning).
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[image: Image result for carol singing clip art"]Christmas Party Day!  
We will end this half term with our annual party day. Christmas party day is Friday 20th December. All children can wear their party clothes to school on this day. Please make sure your child is wearing appropriate footwear (no open toe shoes or heels).   
We can’t wait to party together! 
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